
 

 

 

Notice of Funding Availability 
for County-Administered 

Federal, State, and Local Funds 

  

The County Community Services Department’s Division of Housing and Community 
Development is pleased to issue a Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) to inform eligible 
organizations of current funding opportunities: 
 
Human Services General Fund:  

• Basic Services and Best Practices 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG):  

• Public Services 

• Capital Projects and other eligible activities 

HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME):  

• Housing Development 

Permanent Local Housing Allocation (PLHA):  

• Development of Affordable Housing 

• Development of Workforce Housing  

• At-risk Homelessness Assistance 

• Homeownership/Down Payment Assistance 

 
Prospective applicants are invited to review the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) 
posted at https://www.countyofsb.org/494/Housing-Community-Development under 
"News & Announcements" for detailed information on each funding opportunity, 
including program requirements, mandatory training information, and application 
due dates. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/countyofsb.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=38d68bff0fc71f11abf73a870&id=a44bb9f83c&e=43198f9c2d__;!!Ifs0MJmijOm0!vO_uSs_dSJH6NhYSuGZUP4j0laot6avmf46q0ooZ0efSYoPAg76ah21yYMqmGP6SfzOP2l7YEKMWha187zM$


 

A mandatory applicant training workshop will be held on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, 
from 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
Please register via the link in the NOFA.  
 
Please direct questions to:  

• Human Services General Fund & CDBG Public Services: Marjorie Klotthor, 
mklotthor@countyofsb.org, 805-568-3513 

• CDBG Capital Projects and other eligible activities: James Francis, 
jfrancis@countyofsb.org, 805-568-3549 

• HOME Investment Partnerships: Carlos Jimenez, cjimenez@countyofsb.org, 805-
568-3529 

• PLHA (all activities): Lucille Boss, lboss@countyofsb.org, 805-568-3533 
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